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Craig, Sondra

From: Rachel <rmacfar510@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 5:23 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: regarding bill # 24-0510

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am 100 percent opposed to the ban on emergency camping in the marsh. Continuing to harass and push 
humans that are suffering on numerous levels is no way to address a complicated and complex problem. 
They exist, and they are going to exist somewhere, no matter how many times we push them out of places. I 
rode my bike through the marsh a few times over the past week, and I saw some of the people and tents. 
They were polite and kind as I passed, and if we could all show a little more tolerance and grace, we could 
make that much more room for dignity as we continue to work to address the problem in productive ways. 
This ban is unproductive.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Rachel 
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